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Electoral Boundary Changes, & Abolishment of the Seat North Sydney 

The AEC has done a great job to all the boundary changes. I particularly like 
what has been done to the seats of Cunningham and Whitlam. It has very much 
embraced the demographics of the areas as well as the geographical 
locations. A few people had the crazy idea of shifting the seats outside their 
regions, which would have been terrible. It is great that both these seats will 
remain within the location of the Illawarra/Southern Higlands. All of the changes 
made within Sydney are also great. I am unsure as to why the seat North Sydney 
was chosen to be scrapped, given its federation name status. Perhaps the AEC 
can look to scrap the name 'Warringah' instead, given it doesn't hold any real 
significance. 
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